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REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

RFP #2019-001 

 

Architectural & Engineering Services for Design and Construction of a New 

Northwest Public Branch Building 

 
The requirement referenced below, Page 18, paragraph 5.7.5, is stricken from the RFP 
since there is not enough information to write an accurate fee proposal and was not 

the intent of the Tax Collector until after an Architectural & Engineering firm and 
Construction Manager at Risk have been selected. 

 

5.0 PROPOSAL REQUIREMENTS AND ORGANIZATION 

Proposals must be submitted setting forth the information called for below in the format 

required.  Each proposal shall contain the following: 

 

5.7 Appendix 

The Appendix shall include the following information: 

 

5.7.5 A cost estimate from the Consultant with and without LEED certification for the 

following: 

 

5.7.5.1 Schematic Design 

5.7.5.2 Design Development 

5.7.5.3 Construction Documents 

 

 

 

NOTE:  You should acknowledge receipt of this addendum on your proposal. 

 

End of Addendum No. 1 
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